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Welcome to the third
edition of the relaunched
Sullivan Centre
Newsletter.  If you have
any ideas, suggestions or
contributions for the
newsletter, don't hesitate
to contact me.
Miss Goodaire
Executive Head of School
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Well Done Year 11
It is the time of year where we prepare to say farewell to our year 11 pupils.  We have a couple of
special events coming up to celebrate the pupils achievements during their time with us.
• Leaver’s event. This will be the afternoon of Wednesday 28th June and will be held at Pride Park.
Dress to impress. We will meet at school at 12:00pm and we will transport the pupils to the event
and bring them back to school following it in order for them to take their usual transport home.
There will be strictly no alcohol at this event.
• Car Boot and Enterprise Fair. This will be held from 10am – 1pm. There will be stalls, games and
ice cream and we would love to see past pupils and parent/carers at this event.
All year 11 pupils will be removed from role Friday 30th June as from this point, there is no
expectation to attend school. If you would like your child to continue attending after this point,
that is no problem, just let us know. Many thanks for your continued support over the years.

Don't forget our exciting
attendance reward for
pupils with outstanding
improved attendance. This
term we will be visiting the
SEASIDE!



Dates for your diary!

End of Term
Friday 21st July 

at 1:30pm
 Have a great holiday and

stay safe!

Wednesday 21st June - 
KS3 visit to The Big Malarkey 

Wednesday 28th June
Y11 Leavers' Party
12-2:30pm

Uniform Swap Shop

Please send any clean, good condition
school uniform into school for our
swap shop! 
Look out for the swap shop stall at Car
Boot and Enterprise Fair
If you need new uniform, please get in
touch.
Please keep sending children in
uniform, even during the hot weather.
Children can wear shorts and we
advice suncream.

Friday 30th June
Y11 Last Official Day

Monday 10th July
Sports Day @ Costello Stadium from 1pm

Friday 14th July
Car Boot and Enterprise Fair 
10-1pm

Friday 21st July
Last day of Term 1:30pm finish for pupils

Vaping and smoking are
strictly forbidden anywhere on
site. 
Any vapes found on site or
confiscated will be destroyed.
From September, there will be
no opportunity to smoke or
vape during the school day.

New Website!
We are very proud to launch our brand new dedicated 
Sullivan Centre website which went live this week.
https://thesullivancentre.org.uk/

Please join  us on Friday 14th July for our
annual Car Boot Sale and Enterprise Fair.
Any donations would be very gratefully
received. For the car Boot , raffle or
tombola.

Monday 17th July
End of Year Reports Out

We Love Reading!

Hull Sea Cadets offer a range of different activities from sailing,
windsurfing and powerboating - to rock climbing, camping, and music -

plus, so much more! At Hull you are also able to gain different
qualifications that you can take with you once you leave Sea Cadets!

Contact them on 01482 226 746


